TWAG registration

Join the Tween Advisory Group (TWAG) and have your say in the kinds of collections, programming and fun events the library hosts for tweens! The Tween Advisory Group gets together regularly throughout the school year. Our meetings for the Winter and Spring are the following:

- Saturday, Feb. 10, 2 3 p.m.
- Saturday, April 13, 2 3 p.m.
- Saturday, May 4, 2 − 3 p.m.

Registration for individual meetings is not mandatory, but we recommend that you do to receive a reminder email from the library!

Student name First Last **Pronouns** Ex: She/her, he/him, they/them, she/they, he/they Guardian name First Last **Pronouns** Ex: She/her, he/him, they/them, she/they, he/they Phone number **Email** Grade in September 2023 ? Grade 5 ? Grade 6 ? Grade 7 School name

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act Notice

The library is collecting your personal information in accordance with Section 26(c) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. If you have any questions, please contact us at 120 14th St. West, North Vancouver, BC, V7M 1N9, or 604-998-3495 or admin@nvcl.ca.